
I am writing in support of SB 2331 which calls for the 
formation of a  working group to collaborate with the park 
and interest groups to ensure the long term management 
and protection of the wild horses of Theodore Roosevelt 
National Park. Bringing together state officials, advocates, 
experts, and interested parties with the purpose of 
humane, science based conservation of this historic herd 
would prevent removals. Please, make round ups and 
removals a thing of the past by passing SB 2331. 


